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In-river bridge foundation construction 
July 6, 2023 

Pile installation for the bridge foundation near the New Westminster shoreline (shown on page two) is complete and 
throughout the summer, crews will pour concrete and construct the columns at this foundation. Cranes and barges 
will be used to achieve this work. Crews will continue to use the temporary in-river access platform on the New 
Westminster side for marine construction at this foundation, similar to the one being used on the Surrey side as 
construction of the bridge tower continues. 

Work on the bridge foundation on the New Wesminster side will involve:  

 Placement of steel reinforcement and concrete  

 Placement of rock for bridge foundation and riverbank protection  

Soil densification work, which involves installation of timber piles, will also take place on the Surrey side of the river 
within the Project area.  

This work is anticipated to start in July, subject to river conditions and in accordance with Fisheries and Oceans 
Canada requirements for minimizing impact to fish and fish habitat. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting in July and continuing into fall. 

 

Hours of Work 
The majority of the work will take place during the 
following hours: 
Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m., and some 
Sundays from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
 
Welding and other ancillary work on site will continue 
to occur at night. 
 

 

Traffic  
There will be short stoppages of traffic 
on Front Street to assist construction 
vehicles accessing the temporary in-
river access platform. No other traffic 
impacts are anticipated.    

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents and businesses may hear some noise 
related to the work. Noise from soil densification work 
is not anticipated to impact residents or businesses.  

Non-noisy work (welding and concrete work) will occur 
24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
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Updates for marine users regarding all in-river construction activities are posted on the Project website.   

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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